
ATTENTION: 

 

Effective Monday, August 3, 2020 Beaver County 

Domestic Relations will no longer be accepting over the 

counter payments. 

   

Pursuant to a new mandate from the state, all cash, 

credit, and debit card payments are to be made via the 

Kiosk located outside of the Domestic Relations Office.  

Service/Convenience Fees apply.   

  

Money orders and/or Personal Checks are to be made 

payable to PA SCDU and mailed directly to:  PA SCDU, 

P.O. Box 69110, Harrisburg, PA 17106-9110.   

 

Additional payment options are available online via the 

PA Child Support website: www.childsupport.state.pa.us 

http://www.childsupport.state.pa.us/

